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Nicola River Flood 
City of Merritt 

Merritt — May 16, 2017 —  

The City of Merritt continues to monitor the water levels in the Nicola River. 

The Nicola River has breached the banks and impacted properties and infrastructure in isolated 
areas. 

Please see the attached map of impacted areas. 

Residents are reminded that they are responsible for sand bagging their own property.  Sand bags 
and sand are available at the Merritt Civic Centre. 

For more information Contact:  
Sky McKeown, Emergency Preparedness Coordinator 
City of Merritt  
Telephone: (250) 378-5626  
smckeown@merritt.ca  
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